
MEMORANDUM 
Comfort Lake-Forest Lake Watershed District 
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To:  Board of Managers     Date: July 21, 2022 

From:  Mike Kinney 

Subject: Cost-Share Programs Overview 
 
 

Background/Discussion 

As the Board gets further into this new 10-year planning period (2022-2031) and considers new or revised 
grant programs, staff recommends reviewing the Non-Point Source Pollution Abatement (Cost-Share) 
Program as currently described in the Watershed Management Plan. Staff will plan to give a summary 
presentation at the July 28th board meeting.  
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